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Comus Consulting had the pleasure of working with The Alan Group (TAG) at
Detroit Golf Club and it could not have been a more positive experience. The
historic Albert Kahn building posed a number of challenges and TAG rose to
meet each one. At the onset during demolition TAG uncovered conditions that
could adversely affect the design. They would immediately bring the issues to
our attention and help us to solve the issue in ways to achieve the desired result.

The supervision team stayed steps ahead of their subcontractors.

Throughout the process TAG was instrumental in developing creative ways to
value-engineer the process without diminishing the design intent. The team was

always well-prepared for the professionally run weekly construction meetings.

The professionalism and superb supervision skills exhibited by the TAG team
were the deciding factor in keeping this project on track. TAG was able to meet
the club’s very ambitious construction schedule without sacrificing quality.
More impressive they navigated around the club’s busy event schedule and

operations.

Given the opportunity again we would welcome the chance to work with The
Alan Group in the future and highly recommend them for anyone else’s project.

Todd Mathews
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